
Meeting Minutes 
Building Arts Advisory Board Meeting 

March 20, 2017 

12:00PM-1:00PM  

Room CR-156 (Clearwater campus) 

 

In-attendance:  Lara Sharp, Tom Burkett, Jillian Bandes, Robert Hudson, Susan 

Elftman, Natavia Middleton, Jonathan Hammond, Joseph Benavides 

Absent:  Albert Craig, Joseph DiPasqua, Travis Parker 

 
 

12:00PM Welcome and Introductions 

 

12:10PM State Curriculum Frameworks Review—Robert Hudson is heading up the review 

of the DRAFT-AS and ARCH-AS frameworks with Jillian Bandes and Tom Burkett.  The board 

agreed that it be recommended to the state that the ARCH-AS (architectural design and 

construction technology) degree be renamed to drop the architectural design portion of the 

current name.   

 

12:20PM 3 Year Plan for Building Arts and Architecture 

   --Sustainability Certificate—Lara Sharp proposed that with some course 

modifications in this certificate it could be a true sustainability certificate.  The board seemed to 

believe that the previous building construction certificate was more useful.   

   --Long-term sustainability of the Building Arts Program—Ms. Sharp 

informed the board that the DRAFT-AS and DRAFT-CT programs will be discontinued starting 

Spring 2018.  The discontinuation of these programs is due to low enrollment and completion.  

The board was also told that Robert Hudson will probably be retiring in 2-3 years and that a 

transition plan is being discussed with the Dean for Mr. Hudson’s replacement.  Ms. Sharp will 

find out how to get BA classes on the dual enrollment list. 

 

 

1:00PM Adjourn 


